
 

Harris Cup          
Logan Hogg 

McIver Cup         

Summer Freshwater 
‘H’ Cup                              

Jasmine Ibrahim 

Each of you are excellent role models for your peers and have shown 

significant determination and effort to your learning. 

Attendance  
We know that we are all having to be a little 

more cautious at the moment; however, for 

those pupils well enough, we still have high 

expectations for daily attendance.  

Puffins 95.5 

Coral 98.9 

Seahorses 91.1 

Oysters 90.7 

Mussels 91.4 

Starfish 95.7 

Turtles 96.2 

Sunfish 93.7 

Otters 95.9 

Dolphins 93.1 

Anglerfish 87.7 

Orca 89.3 

Angel Sharks 90.7 

Rays 93.1 
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The highest class 

attendance last week 

goes to... 

Coral in FS/KS1 

Turtles in KS2 

On Time Octopus  Punctuality Penguin  

winning class: 

Puffins 

winning class: 

Turtles 



Dates for your diaries: 
 

23 - 27.10.23  Half term break 

30.10.23   Non pupil day 

31.10.23   First day of second half term 

02.11.23   Individual and Sibling photos 

10.11.23   Flu vaccinations 

06-10.11.23  NSPCC Speak Out Stay Safe  

    week 

19.12.23   Last day of school 

20.12.23   Christmas holidays 

03.01.24   Non pupil day 

04.01.24   First day of term 

Bernice Terrace, Lipson, Plymouth, PL4 7HW 

01752 224801 

 www.lvps.co.uk 

 lipson.vale.primary.school@plymouth.gov.uk 
Lipson Vale Primary 

 

 

Family Run Bike/Scoot bus:  

The children and families all had a good ride for 

the last day of cycle to school week, the         

children arrived happily and safely. We hope to 

run another one around Halloween so look out 

for new dates. A massive thank you to the      

volunteers and families for coming along and 

helping to continue to make this happen, and 

well done to those children who have             

progressed their riding ability since the first time 

we did this!  

 

 

 

We have quite a large amount 

of lost property in the             

reception area of the school.   

 

If you think you may have any 

lost items please come and 

check before Friday 13th     

October.  Any items left after 

this date will be donated to  

the school uniform shop. 

 

Thank you. 


